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British Automobile Racing Club

General Membership Meeting Minutes - January 7, 2020

Venue - Texas Lone Star Grill, Dixon Road, Etobicoke, ON.

WELCOME – 20:06




Bryan Rashleigh, President
MINUTES









David King made a motion to not read the minutes of the previous meeting which was seconded by Paul Clarke.
CORRESPONDENCE
Paul picked up the British BARC magazine, calendars and bank notices from the Post Office
DEPARTMENTS

MEMBERSHIP 




Andrea Pegg, Membership Secretary

There are currently 44 members with 42 being renewal.
TREASURY 





    
 
Paul Clarke, Treasurer
Paul reported we have money.  
BARC will probably get a HST rebate, he will be sending the form to the Government.
WRRC







There is nothing to report.
SOCIAL








Howard Cohen
Howard is still trying to encourage more people to attend meetings.  

He can arrange a tour of the Parkwood Estate, located in Oshawa if there is any interest.  It was the residence of Samuel McLaughlin.  
Anyone who has any ideas for an outing, please contact Howard.

REGIONAL RACE/ORO  




 Scott Ellsworth, Race Director 

Scott has an agreement with a large race series to attend our event in July.

The Race rules are being reviewed.
RACE COMMITTEE


David King, BARC/Region Chief Scrutineer
If anyone has ERW tubing in their roll cages, they should contact David.

The 2020 schedule has been posted, and there will be two events held at Shannonville.
Bryan reported the entry fees have been increased for 2020.

The GT Series classes will be split into two classes 1 and 2, and classes 3, 4 and 5.
HONDA INDY TORONTO






Scott Ellsworth

The Pinty’s Series Race is currently shown on the schedule for Friday. 

ICE RACING 




Wayne Wanamaker, Ice Race Director

The Ice Race Extraordinaire Director’s report:

Our annual BARC Ice Prix will be held on the February 8th and 9th as usual in Minden.  The ice race permit and insurance have applied for and paid.  The radios have been booked.  I have most of the positions filled.  If anybody is still interested in helping, please let me know.

Our accommodations are booked, and the Saturday night dinner has been booked as well. 

As of today, it looks like the Minden Kinsmen club has a good start on the track.  They have a good base of ice down and the banks are starting to look close to legal.
The pre-tech weekend is this weekend and the times are: 
Saturday Jan 11, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Sunday Jan 12, 12 noon to 4 p.m.

Friday Jan17, 1 p.m. to 5 p.m.

TRS





Tom Cressman

Nothing new to report.

OLD BUSINESS

No old business.

NEW BUSINESS

No new business.

Buy/Sell
Bryan has a Powerfist generator for sale.

Adjournment

Wayne Wanamaker made a motion for adjournment which was seconded by Andrea Pegg at 20:45. 
NEXT MONTH’S MEETING: the Lone Star Texas Grill (upstairs) – February 4th 2020 at 8 pm.  (Please note: 2019 Awards will be handed out at this meeting.)
